
Hampden Council on Aging – September , 2022 

In attendance:  Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Cliff Bombard, Susanna Haskins and Tina 
Doran and Deb Mahoney in person at Senior Center.  

In attendance via Zoom: Monique Downey 

Not attending Dee Vermett, Deb Mahoney and Cheryl Delviscio   

Meeting called to order at 9:08 AM on September 20th. 

Cheryl Delviscio, our GSSSI Rep, not able to make the meeting. 

Meeting minutes for July, 2022 were read and approved.  

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved.  

Becky presented the Directors Reported and it was accepted. 

It has been very busy at the Senior Center. 

Interested individuals can put their names in for the building committee. 

No money will be allowed at any of the activities held at the Senior Center. This includes Bingo and the 
weekly pitch league. 

There was a suggestion to possibly give a financial award to Becky for being named the COA Director of 
the year. The COA will talk with Claudia Kapinos who is the Chair of the Friends. 

There was also some talk of giving an award or recognition to Gary Mayotte who is retiring. Gary has 
always been supportive to the Senior Center. 

The above two items will be discussed further. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40 AM. 

Respectfully submitted 

Marty Jacque 


